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‘Phone
Chancery 8191				[redacted]			
		Ext.28

					December 19th. 1938


D. Ormond, Esq.,
[redacted]



Dear Dick,

		The Provisional Executive of the Anti-Partition of
Ireland League desire me to thank you for your letter of
December 11th.

		An attempt is to be made in the New Year to organise
active support for the League in various parts of London
and the help of all influential sympathisers to that end
is earnestly invited.

		The Provisional Executive will be very glad to avail
of your offer to assist the movement in any way you can and,
while their plans are temporarily held up owing to the
Xmas holiday, it is hoped to give you particulars of the
future programme at an early date.

		I trust you have fully recovered from your illness
Dick and hope to ass you at our next meeting.



					Your sincerely,


			       	       Hon. Secretary of the
				Anti-Partition of Ireland League.

